
 

 
 

Calling all parents!! 
 

abm Catering Solutions 
 
Welcome back! 
 
abm in partnership with the school would like to thank you for your continued support 
through these difficult times. We are pleased to announce that we are back open when 
your child returns this month.  
 
We will continue with our comprehensive weekly menus for you to choose from. This will 
continued to be served in the safest environment that we have set up alongside the 
school’s approach to a safe and enjoyable school day.  
 
Using our experience and by working closely with the school prior to each termly menu 
revision, we will adapt, evolve with trends and be flexible in our approach to ensure that 
your children have a varied selection and a variety of options.  
 
Great Food 
The menus will offer popular recognised traditional dishes, both meat and vegetarian, pasta 
dishes, along with a varied selection of grab n go products, and of course our wonderful 
selection of traybakes. 
 
We look forward to seeing you soon  
 
 

 
    
 

WELCOME BACK 


